
       
                                                                            
 
 

    Friday 5th March 2021   

  

Dear parents, pupils, governors, staff and parishioners,  

 

I feel incredibly excited writing this newsletter today as I know on Monday we will be back together again as a 
whole school community. Well done to all of our families at home who have managed to juggle home schooling 

and work. You have done an incredible job and we know that it was not easy. Well done to our wonderful 
children at home for working so hard and trying their best when they have been missing their friends and their 

normal routine. Well done to our children in school who have adapted and coped to the changes. I would also 
like to say a huge thank you and well done to all the incredible staff here at Our Lady’s who again overnight adapted to a new way 

of working supporting children at home as well as children in school. They truly are 
an amazing team!  

 
Yesterday I sent out a letter highlighting everything about the return to school. It also 

has timings for the school day and which gate to enter and exit from. Please make 
sure that you read this before Monday. I hope you all have a lovely weekend and we 

cannot wait to see you all next week!  
 

God Bless 
 

Mrs Batson  
 

Names for our display board in the hall.      
Mrs VP has started the ‘God has called you by your name,’ display in the hall. It is 

ready and waiting for your names to be added to it when you come back to school next 

week. Please remember to bring your name in so we can get it added.  

 

World Book Day 

As we couldn’t celebrate World Book day all together this year we have a lovely activity 

ready for next week when the children are all back in school. We are not going to have 

our usual dressing up this year but we will make sure that we celebrate our love of 

reading. On Class Dojo I posted information about Hunts Bookshop in Rugby who are 

selling books with £1 off. Please order directly through the bookshop and we will get 

the books distributed to the children when they are delivered. It is our little way of 

helping a local business.      

 

 

Mass with Father Teddy 

Remember from home you can join Father Teddy as he celebrates Mass each weekend at 9.30am from St Anne’s Catholic Church, 

Wappenbury. The link to use is fb.me/stanneswappenbury    

 
Workers of the Week 
 

Workers of the Week  

 

 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Zoe William  Maddy Noah S Zach R Kyle Isla 

                          Well done to everyone that played in the league this week for Spelling Shed and Times Tables Rocks Stars! 

 

 

 

 

Spelling top 5 on spelling 
shed are: 

1st Katie 
2nd – Clara  
3rd- Caelinn  
4th Poppy H 
5th Jessica P 
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